
July 25, 2022 
 

Dear Members of Congress: 
 
The below signers write in support of a Congressional resolution to declare the Sunday after Veterans 
Day “National Warrior Call Day.” This year, the date is November 13, 2022. We specifically encourage 
you to cosponsor the resolution to help show broad support. 
 
Commemoration of the date – which involves no cost to U.S. taxpayers – would elevate the pressing 
challenge of suicide in the military and among veterans. It would also help spur greater action by 
Americans to connect with those serving or who have served and maintain the kind of relationships that 
prevent isolation and corresponding negative behavior. 
 
While no magic bullet, tangible action by Congress lends credibility to the Warrior Call initiative and 
serves as a communication vehicle for what is ultimately a grassroots advocacy initiative. It is 
supplemental to other efforts in this area, but unique in its simplicity and preference for action.  
 
By way of background, National Warrior Call Day implores all Americans – but especially those in the 
military community – to connect with someone who has worn or is currently wearing the uniform and 
let them know they care. The campaign’s motto is “make a call, take a call.” This is informed specifically 
by work by Veteran Service Organizations in visiting major military facilities and supporting our veterans 
over many years – particularly in the post-9/11 era. 
 
National Warrior Call Day is a straightforward and important effort our nation needs. It involves no 
federal dollars. Please help by lending your name to the relevant resolution and doing what you can to 
encourage leadership to move a resolution through at least one chamber as quickly as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Saulius "Saul" Anuzis  
President, 60 Plus Association 
 
James L. Martin 
Founder / Chairman, 60 Plus Association 
 
Douglas Holtz-Eakin 
President, American Action Forum* 
 
Jim Waters 
President and CEO, Bluegrass Institute for Public Policy Solutions 
 
Will Swaim  
President, California Policy Center  
 
John Byrnes 
Education Director, Concerned Veterans for America Foundation 
 
Walter Myers III  
Board Member, Discovery Institute 



 
Annette Thompson Meeks  
CEO, Freedom Foundation of Minnesota 
 
George Landrith 
President, Frontiers of Freedom 
 
Regina M. Egea  
President, Garden State Initiative  
 
Andrew Langer 
President, Institute for Liberty 
 
Tom Giovanetti 
President, Institute for Policy Innovation (IPI) 
 
Christopher B. Summers 
President and CEO, Maryland Public Policy Institute 
 
John Tsarpalas  
President, Nevada Policy Research Institute  
 
Regina Thomson 
President, The Right Voices 
 
Maj. Gen. Paul Vallely (Ret.) 
Founder and Chairman, Stand Up America US Foundation 
 
David Williams 
President, Taxpayers Protection Alliance 
 
Pete Sepp, 
National Taxpayers Union* 
 
*Organization listed for affiliation purposes only 


